Woolford, Kurt A.

From: Huaracha, Ernesto

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 12:04 PM

To: yayamin@jacoengineers.com

Cc: wrickert@rhmg.com

Subject: Citizen Concern - Lucky Lake Sediment Runoff
Yamin,

Good morning, | received a phone call regarding sediment runoff and water discoloration into the Lucky Lake water body
in Green Oaks, IL. Per the concerned citizens description, he states the sediment is coming from a large berm currently in
progress of being built west of the tollway on presumably the 1003 W Park Ave parcels in Mettawa, as the citizen noted
the berm is due west of the U.S. Post Office in Green Oaks across 194.

Green Oaks EO, William Rickert is all included as a recipient of this email as the water body receiving the sediment is in
Green Oaks.

Please follow up with the concerned citizen MEHDI ALISTER for additional clarification, he can be reached at 847-502-
8144 or malister382@gmail.com.

Ernesto Huaracha | Water Resource Professional
Lake County Stormwater Management Commission
500 Winchester Road, Ste 201, Libertyville, IL 60048
Office: 847-377-7700 | Direct: 847-377-7715

www.lakecountyil.gov/stormwater




